
                              CORPORATE REPORT  

   

To:  Fraser Valley Regional District Board  Date: 2018-01-24 

From:  Paul Gipps, Chief Administrative Officer    

Subject:  FVRD Board Endorsement for the Emergency Operations Center Funding Grant 

Application 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Fraser Valley Regional District Board endorse a grant application for the Emergency 
Operations Centre funding. 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

BACKGROUND 

UBCM annually offers grant opportunities for a variety of programs.  The FVRD would like to apply for a 

grant to support our continued efforts in improving our Emergency Operations Center and continuous 

training.  This year we are looking to partner with our neighbouring jurisdictions to build capacity in 

being able to respond with the most effective means possible in the event of an emergency. 

 

COST 

None. 

 

COMMENTS BY: 

 

Mike Veenbaas, Director of Financial Services 

Reviewed and supported. 
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